
The AIDS Network 

Consumption Treatment Services (CTS) 

Community Engagement Summary  

Proposed site 746 Barton Street East 

 

March/April 2021 
Consultation with surrounding organizations that have undergone CTS application process and 
currently operate sites. 
 
June 2021 
Initial consultation with the Ministry of Health and Long Term Care regarding possible location 
and next steps. 
 
August 2021 
Meeting with Councillor Nrinder Nann to discuss proposed CTS in Ward 3. 
Launched communication tools for people to engage with us directly (cts@aidsnetwork.ca) 
Launched online survey for people with history of substance use and an online survey for Ward 
3 community members. 
 
September 2021 and ongoing 
Social media campaign – Frequently Asked Questions about Consumption and Treatment Sites 
Community outreach with mailbox drops in residences and visits with local businesses near 746 
Barton Street East. 
 
October 2021 
Live community discussion https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=9shxtCtXMTg 
Board of Health meeting to discuss municipal support. 
In-person community discussions with local groups and organizations. 
 
November/December 2021 
Launch of online survey for ongoing community engagement 
 
April 2022 
Follow up with the Ministry of Health and Long-Term Care.  Application continues to be under 
review. 

mailto:cts@aidsnetwork.ca
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=9shxtCtXMTg

